
 

 
        by Francesca Sheppard – Parish Clerk  
Email: parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk    Tel: 07778 356097 
 

 

 
HEATH & REACH PARISH COUNCIL 

Sports and Recreation  COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting held on Monday 7th October  2019   at Heath and Reach Barn at 6.50pm 
 

 
 

1. Present:  Cllrs Thyer,  Malone, Clerk in attendance. 
 

2. Apologies:  Cllrs Fitzpatrick and Smith 
 

3. Declaration of Interests: None. 
 

4. Review of Income and expenditure:  Income £3008  expenditure £6571. 
 

5. Update on replacement pavilion.  Good progress is being made. 
 

6. Future Projects:  Court Lights  As discussed by email during September, it is necessary to 
replace the metal halide lamps with LEDs.  To ensure the correct lamps are fitted to give 
the best spread of light a sample one will be installed.  This will involve a hire of a cherry 
picker for a day at a cost of circa £250.  Clerk has obtained quote from Sports Lighting UK in 
the sum of £9335 .  Cllr Thyer is confident that the replacement can e carried out for 
substantially less.   

 
7. AOB. None. 

 
 
 

Meeting closed at 7pm 
 
 

Francesca Sheppard 

Clerk to Heath & Reach Parish Council 
 
 

 


